
West End Academy Student Driving and 

General Parking Information 

     

Please observe the posted speed limit of 5 mph. 

Student Drivers 

Any student driving over the posted speed limit may lose the privilege to drive on campus. 

Three warnings will be issued, and after these three warnings, the privilege may be revoked. 

Students must also respect the environment of the school with their music level. Students may 

not play music in a way that it can be heard outside of the vehicle. Any student blaring music will 

be given a warning that is equivalent to the warnings issued for speeding. Students littering on 

campus is also prohibited and equivalent warning will be given. Loitering on campus is not 

permitted. Students may not “hang out” in the parking lot before or after school.  

According to the TN 49-6-4204(C) and the Tennessee School Security Act of 1981 , West 

End Academy reserves the right to search any vehicle on campus. By your child driving his/her 

vehicle on campus, you are giving consent to West End Academy to search the vehicle if 

reasonable suspicion is had that the child has drugs, alcohol, tobacco products, or weapons in 

their vehicle. If any of these products are found in your child’s vehicle. The authorities will be 

notified immediately. 

Parent Drop-off and Pick-up  

When dropping off or picking up your student(s) please use the lower staff and student 

parking lot. You may drive around the circle when dropping off your child, but please do not use 

this method when arriving to pick-up your child. When picking up your child, please park in an 

unmarked space in the lower parking lot. This will prevent a line of other cars entering the 

property that may be here for another reason. We want to make sure that children and parents 

can safely walk through the parking lot at these times. Please be mindful of this as you are backing 

up and entering/exiting the property.  

This is a smoke-free and tobacco free campus. Please refrain from using these products 

while on our campus. 

If you are picking up your child early or dropping them off after the beginning of the school 

day, you must park and come inside to sign your child in/out.  

 


